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When someone enters aged care, there are different fees that they may have to pay depending on how much they have in income and assets.  The Financial Information Service is a free and impartial service that can help explain all the terms they use in aged care, and what you may have to pay.
FIS Officers can’t give you advice, but they are able to talk with you about things like your family home, and whether you may have to use it to cover your costs. The Financial Information Service can help you work through your choices so you can understand the effect they could have on your pension and aged care fees.
You can call us on 132 300 to speak to a FIS Officer.  Just say ‘Financial Information Service’ when you’re asked why you’re calling. 


